
I would like to thank Stacey Yaun, Frank DeMayo and the members of the board for the time spent 
answering my questions and concerns.   
 
Regarding  the building moratorium:  Is it still in place or is it over and the policy is that the planning 
board has to get written approval from the water/sewer dept in order for someone to build?   
 
From what I have been able to find out,. the EFC requires a specific amount requested attached to a 
specific plan and detailed budget. It is not possible to ask for $10 to $20 million and scale back from 
$20 million after approval.  Whatever amount is requested is the amount that must be spent.  So that 
would mean that the town needs a very specific plan , which, as a novice, certainly makes more sense to 
me.   I would think that Delaware Engineering has a plan to update the sewer plant and provide for a 
small amount of expansion.   If you ask for $20 million that is what you will have to spend, and as far as I 
am concerned, is not an option as both a taxpayer and a resident who wants to maintain the rural 
character of Swan Lake.   
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